
 
 
 
From: Ira Kagan <ikagan@ksllp.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2023 9:03 PM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 
Cc: Manning, Evan <EManning@markham.ca> 
Subject: RE: Objection to Designation of 10690 McCowan Road 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 

NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 

and know the content is safe. 

Madame Clerk, 

 

I am counsel to McCowan Elgin Developments Inc., the registered owner of the 

Property.  I respectfully request that Development Services Committee defer 

consideration of the above-noted matter until a meeting in late January or early 

February.  As the staff report notes, the deadline for the City to designate the 

property is February 22, 2024 so the deferral will not prejudice the City. Our client 

requests the time to prepare a fulsome response to the heritage analysis which city 

staff have presented.   Thank you. 

 

Ira T. Kagan  B.Sc., JD, ICD.D 

 

   

 


